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TSO Safety, Health & Environment Newsletter– August 2018 

 

To:  All Branches 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Please see attached the August edition of TSO Safety, Health & Environment Newsletter. In 

this month’s issue there are articles on the following:- 

 

 Heatwave information brief 

 BEMS EAP solution - waste 

 Taking care in the sun 

 Safety warning for all you vapers out there 

 Access equipment 

 PPE news 

 Near miss of the month candidates 

 Near Miss Reporting 

 Fires 

 And finally – testing of mechanical aides. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Dave Joyce 

National Health, Safety & Environment Officer 


